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Holiday Party 
 
The GNOAC ladies got together on December 
2nd at Bayou Wine Garden to celebrate the 
holiday season.  Good times and some great 
food and drink was shared!  We hope that every 
one of our sisters had a blessed holiday season! 

 
New Year’s Eve Brunch 
 
Best wishes for a very Happy 2017 to all the 
Sigma Kappa sisters and their loved ones! 
We recently got together to ring in the New 
Year with a brunch at at Café’ Adelaide.  The 
hats were a hit and so were the martinis!   
Kudos to our sister, Lisa Harrington Armstrong, 
for putting the event together!   
If you have an idea for a GNOAC event please 
contact Lisa, our VP of Programming, at 
lapie52309@gmail.com.  
 
 
Don’t forget to check out the website for the 
event calendar, photos of recent activities and 
for membership renewal information! 
http://skgnoac.wix.com/nola 
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Upcoming Events 
 
 

King Cake Tasting Party 
January 26, 2017 

6:30 pm 
Anna Granen’s home 

 
 

Sip N’ Paint 
March 5, 2017 

Time & Place - TBA 
 
 

Formal Meeting 
May 25, 2017 

6:00 pm 
Colleen Timmons’ home 

 
 
 

Be on the lookout for the 
evites for upcoming events, 
and don’t forget to RSVP! 

 
 

Share with Your Sisters! 
 

Do you have a special event coming up - getting married, new baby, starting 
a new business venture, job promotion, etc.?   We would love to hear from 
you about these monumental occasions!   Have you recently gotten together 
with some of your alumni sisters?   Please share special occasions and 
gatherings with us and send us photos of your get togethers.  We can post 
these events on our social media sites or possibly even get these entered in 
The Triangle publication.  Inquiring minds, namely those Sigma K’s, want to 
know what’s going on with you! 
 

Contact our VP of Communications, Amanda Woolery, with any information 

regarding current activities.  She can be reached at sk.gnoac@gmail.com.   

  
Congratulations! 
 
We want to welcome our recent alumni initiates Mindy LaBrosse and Betty 
Maury to Sigma Kappa and the GNOAC family!  We hope that everyone is 
able to meet these lovely ladies soon at one of the GNOAC events.   
 
Congratulations go out to Jeanne Turner, this year’s recipient of the Lucia 
Kendall Berry award, which was announced during the Founders’ Day event.  
in November.    

 
 

  

Contact Us 
 
Chapter website: http://skgnoac.wix.com/nola  
Chapter email: sk.gnoac@gmail.com  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/46034472476/ 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/sigmakappa_gnoac/  
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